
From: Richard Reinsmith 
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 5:21 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Circle K redevelopment plan 
 
Both my wife and I (Judith Kelly and Richard Reinsmith) living at 1420 Iroquois Pl. support the 
"alternative plan" (see attachment) proposed by Circle K and Quatro Construction. 
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